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Message: 
Dear Alder Eskrich, 
 
Thank you for holding the meeting regarding the proposed brewpub Rockhound. I thought the 
owner provided great information and I am fully in support of his planned business. We live 
across the street from the proposed location, and think it would make a great addition to the 
neighborhood. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jerrold Robaidek 


